
 
 
 
 
LMDC will be presenting regarding the project at 130 Liberty Street at the 
Community Board 1 Meeting on Wednesday September 7, 2005, at 6:00pm. The 
meeting will be held at 250 Broadway, on the 19th floor. 
  
The anticipated timeline for the work at 130 Liberty Street will be described as well 
as the status of the Deconstruction Plan and Air Monitoring Program. This is an 
opportunity to learn more about the type of work you can expect to see at the site in 
coming months. 
 


